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Emera Maine recently determined that, for an indeterminate period of time, certain 

five-minute integrated energy data had been posted at regular intervals to a 

secure file transfer protocol (FTP) site to which one of its marketing affiliates had 

access.  Such posted data reflected (i) the output of generators interconnected 

with Emera Maine – Maine Public District transmission lines and (ii) the load data 

of one transmission customer under the Emera Maine – Maine Public District 

Open Access Transmission Tariff.  After discovering such postings, the affiliate’s 

access was terminated.  In addition, Emera Maine notified the entities whose data 

was included in the posting, as well as the Northern Maine Independent System 

Administrator. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


